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Comments for Public Posting: Want to thank the Councilmember for their decision not to grant
public land to developers that do not respect codes ; in the case of
Thrush Way the construction has been going on for I believe 5
years on and off creating an abundance of traffic and garbage .
Our community has always be clean an caring.



